PRESS RELEASE

Oceaneering to Participate at the Goldman Sachs Energy
Conference

HOUSTON, Jan. 3, 2018 /PRNewswire/ -- Oceaneering International, Inc. ("Oceaneering") (NYSE:Oll) announced
today that President and Chief Executive Officer Roderick A. Larson will meet with institutional investors and
participate on the Qilfield Services Panel, Outlook for Subsea Equipment and Services, at the Goldman Sachs Global
Energy Conference in Miami, Florida on Tuesday, January 9, 2018.

The investor handout will be made available after the close of the market on Monday, January 8, 2018, through the
Investor Relations section of Oceaneering's website at www.oceaneering.com. The panel discussion will not be
webcast.

Oceaneering is a global provider of engineered services and products, primarily to the offshore oil and gas industry,
with a focus on deepwater applications. Through the use of its applied technology expertise, Oceaneering also
serves the defense, entertainment, and aerospace industries.

For more information on Oceaneering, please visit www.oceaneering.com.

Contact:

Suzanne Spera

Director, Investor Relations
Oceaneering International, Inc.
713-329-4707
investorrelations@oceaneering.com

View original content:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/oceaneering-to-participate-at-the-goldman-
sachs-energy-conference-300576709.html

SOURCE Oceaneering International, Inc.
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